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DON'T  

DON'T  

DON'T  

We are so tired of the current legislative bodies shrewdly presenting bills that most 

citizens of Oregon will never hear about or vote upon. Constitutional changes should 

be avoted on by our citizens only. This is another added expense to Oregonians that 

only a segment of the population will pay for. LEAVE THIS UP TO THE COUNTIES 

OR CITIES IN OREGON. YOU ARE TAKING AWAY OUR VOICES. NOT A 

SURPRISE AT ALL, AS YOU ATTEMPT TO SUBVERSIVELY TAKE AWAY OUR 

RIGHTS.  


